

GRETCHEN WHITMER
GOVERNOR

State of Michigan DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS Lansing

ORLENE HAWKS DIRECTOR

RE: CLIA #23D2027105

June 5, 2023

McLaren Central Medical Laboratory 4000 S Saginaw Street Flint, MI 48507

Dear Director:

The purpose of this letter is to verify that the laboratory located at the above listed address has a current, valid Certificate of Accreditation. The certificate became effective on May 22, 2023 and will expire on May 21, 2025.

This letter is sent due the fact that Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA) certificates are not reissued for regular certificate changes (i.e. demographics, ownership, or laboratory director) or misplaced certificates. This letter is proof that the above stated entity continues to participate in the CLIA program. You will receive a new certificate from Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) at the time of your next renewal.

Please contact this office at (517) 241-2648 should you have further questions. For additional information about CLIA topics, please go to: http://www.cms.hhs.gov/clia.

Sincerely, Justica Harback

Jessica Harback, RN, BSN, Manager Federal Survey and Certification Division LARA Bureau of Community and Health Systems